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Privileged and Confidential 

Sent by email and RESS filing 

April 16, 2013 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Kristen Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Ontario Sustainable Energy Association Withdrawal  
Enbridge Distribution Update to 2012 – 2014 Demands Sides Management 
Plan 
Board File No. EB-2012-0394 

The Ontario Sustainable Energy Association respectfully withdraws its intervener request 
from the above noted Board matter. .   

Yours truly, 

 
Joanna Vince 
 
cc: client 
Document #: 605863 

 


